

THE LAIDLAW MEMORIAL SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, KETTI. ENTRANCE EXAMINATION – JANUARY, 2018. SUBJECT – ENGLISH

CLASS: 5 DATE: 27.1.18

READING TIME: 5 min

WRITING TIME: 1 Hr

TOTAL MARKS: 25

NO. OF PAGES: 2

Question 1

Write a composition on any one of the following (100-150 words):

[10]

- 1. My best friend
- 2. A dog is a man's best friend
- 3. A terrible nightmare

Question 2 [5]

<u>Letter Writing (any one)</u>

- 1. Write a letter to your father asking for permission to go on an educational trip.
- 2. Write a letter to your friend inviting him/her to your birthday

Ouestion 3

1. Read the given passage and answer the questions that follow

[5]

Walking the plank is not a fun thing to do. Here's how it works. A pirate sticks a long piece of wood off the side of his ship and makes you stand at one end. He puts his sword at your back and bellows "Walk the plank!" You walk across the plank toward the water. When you run out of plank, you fall in the water. Probably there are sharks down there. The ship sails away, and that's the end of you. The thing is, pirates never really made anyone walk the plank. This may surprise you, since it's in a lot of movies and TV shows. It's a nasty thing to do, and pirates were pretty nasty, so it *seems* like something they would do. But in fact walking the plank was imagined by Robert Louis Stevenson, a 19th century novelist, whose most famous book is *Treasure Island*. A fictional pirate like Long John Silver might make you walk the plank, but a real-life pirate never would. That is what was going through Tommy's mind as he stood on the end of the plank staring out at his doom. His best friend Jack stood behind him. Tommy felt the point of Jack's wooden sword digging into his back.

"I said, walk the plank!" shouted Jack.

"The thing is," said Tommy, "pirates never really made people walk the plank. That was invented by Robert Louis Stevenson, who—"

"I'm a pirate! Do you think I care about books?"

They were standing on the edge of Jack's tree house, which had a lot of uses. Sometimes it was a submarine. Sometimes it was a spaceship. Sometimes it was just a tree house. That afternoon, it was serving as a pirate ship. They had been pirates all afternoon and everything was going fine until Tommy made the mistake of criticizing his captain. Jack was always the captain, since this was his tree house. And Captain Jack's number one rule was that the crew must never question his orders. So when the Captain ordered his first mate to hand over three chocolate chip cookies, Tommy was supposed to do so without complaint. But chocolate chip cookies were his favourite. He'd suffered through a whole boring bologna sandwich to get to them, and now that he was finished, Jack wanted to take them away. Tommy didn't care who the captain was. He stuffed all three cookies into his mouth and chewed as fast as he could and so Captain Jack sentenced him to walk the plank.

"I'm getting tired of waiting, Mister Tommy. Walk the plank!"

Tommy looked at the ground. They had jumped out of the tree house tons of times, but it was easy when you had a running start. It would be harder to just walk into thin air. He could see why Robert Louis Stevenson thought this would be a scary thing. There was no way out. Unless...what would a pirate do?Tommy didn't

back.	
"Yaaargh!"	
"What are you doing?" whined Jack.	
"This is a mutiny! I'm the captain now and I say that you have to walk the plank!	
ANSWER THE FOLLOWING:	
1. What were Jack and Tommy pretending that the tree house was?	
2. Choose the answer that best completes the sentence.	
Jack was always the captain this was his tree house.	
A. howeverB. becauseC. thereforeD. although	
3. What did Tommy do that caused Captain Jack to sentence him to walk the plank?	
4. How does Tommy avoid walking the plank?	
5. Explain why Tommy decides to become the captain and order Jack to walk the plank. Support your answer with evidence from the text.	
Question 4 Rewrite each sentence and replace the underlined word or words with a pronoun. Example: Suzy walked to the beach. Suzy brought her boogie-board. Suzy walked to the beach. She brought her boogie-board. 1. John read a book called, "Twilight." John thought the book was interesting. 2. David and I like to go to the market after school. David and I always buy ice cream.	[2]
Use much or many to complete the following sentences:	[3]
 We saw animals at the zoo. How oranges did you put in the box? There isn't sugar in my coffee. I don't have friends. The old man hasn't got hair on his head. I've packed bottles of water. 	

hesitate. He spun around as fast as he could and kicked his leg into the air. Jack's sword went flying, and before Jack knew what had happened, Tommy leapt onto the sword. He popped up and pointed it at Jack's



THE LAIDLAW MEMORIAL SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, KETTI.

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION- JANUARY 2018

SUBJECT: MATHEMATICS

CLASS : V (5)	DATE: 27 /01 /2018
READING TIME: 5 MINS	TOTAL MARKS: 25
WRITING TIME: 1 HOUR	NO. OF PAGES: 01
1. Write the number name for 7,87,432	n Indian system. [1]
2. Write the numeral for Five hundred for [1]	our thousand three hundred seventy.
3. What is the smallest factor of 187?	[1]
4. Write the greatest 6 digit number.	[1]
5. Write the multiples of 7 which are gre	ater than 20 and less than 50.
[1]	
6. Which of the following are proper frac	ctions?
[1]	
$^{12}/_{4}$, $^{8}/_{10}$, $^{7}/_{16}$, $^{23}/_{15}$	
7. Express 4 ³ / ₄ into an improper fractio	n. [1]
8. Find an equivalent fraction of $^4/_7$ with	the denominator 21.
[1]	
9. Find the sum: 2,35,409 + 1,24,937 + 8	5,973 [2]
10. Find the difference: 8,34,065 - 3,98,2	74 [2]
11. Arrange the following numbers in des	cending order by using symbols: [2]
456275, 576438, 27439, 40276	5
12. Add: $^{3}/_{12} + ^{2}/_{6}$	[2]

[3]

13. Find the product: 2306 \times 57

- 14. Divide and find the quotient and remainder: 4,98,473 ÷ 36 [3]
- 15. In a town of 4,50,780 people, 2,35,600 voted for Anand and 1,39,200 voted [3] for Prem. How many people voted for other candidates?



THE LAIDLAW MEMORIAL SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, KETTI.

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION – 2018

SUBJECT: HINDI

CLASS	: V (5)	DATE	: 27/01/20
READING TIME	: 5 MINS.	TOTAL MARKS	: 25
WRITING TIME	: 1 HOUR	NO. OF PAGES	: 02

NAME:----

QUESTION -1

निम्नलिखित प्रश्नों के उत्तर हिन्दी मे लिखिए - [5]

(ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTION IN HINDI)

- 1. भारत के प्रधानमंत्री कौन है ?
- 2. भारत के राष्ट्रीय ध्वज का क्या नाम है?
- 3. तमिलनाडु राज्य के मुख्यमंत्री कौन हैं ?
- 4. आपका प्रिय खेल क्या है ?
- 5. पोंगल किस राज्य का प्रमुख त्योहार है ?

QUESTION-2 [5]

लिंग बदलें (Change the Gender)

- 1. ਸਾੱ
- 2.मामा
- 3. बहन
- 4. राजा
- 5.लड़का

निम्नलिखित शब्दों के विलोम शब्द लिखें -	
(Write the opposite of given words)	
1.31াज	
2.गाँव	
3.उधर	
4.गरीब	
5.दिन	
QUESTION - 4	[5]
निम्नलिखित वाक्यों को शुद्ध करके दोबारा लिखें -	
(Rewrite given sentences correctly)	
1. बच्चा पड़ती है	
2. तुम खाना खा लिया?	
3. राम जाती है।	
4. तुम कैसा है।	
5	
5.तुम बैठ जाए।	
•	

नीचे दिए गये चित्र के बारे मे पाँच वाक्य लिखें -

(Write five sentences about picture)

[5]

[5]

QUESTION-3

QUESTION- 5





THE LAIDLAW MEMORIAL SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, KETTI.

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION -2018 SUBJECT: TAMIL

CLASS: V

DATE: 27 / 01 /18 TOTAL MARKS: 25

NO. OF PAGES: 01

WRITING TIME: 1 HOUR

எல்லா வினாக்களுக்கும் விடையளி:-

2. உயிர்மெய் எழுத்து என்றால் என்ன?

3. தமிழில் மொத்தம் எத்தனை எழுத்துக்கள் உள்ளன?

I. பொருள் தருக:-[5] 1. காசு 2. மண் 3. மெய் 4. ஆடை 5. அன்னம் II. பிரித்து எழுதுக:-[5] செந்தமிழ் 2. வருங்காலத்தில் 3. பத்தாயிரம் 4. விலையுயர்ந்த 5. பூச்சூடி III. வாக்கியத்தில் அமைத்து எழுதுக:-[5] 1. முயற்சி 2. பெருமை 3. புகழ் 4. மகிழ்ச்சி 5. அன்பு IV. ஒருமை வாக்கியமாக மாற்றுக:-[2] 1. பறவைகள் பறந்தன. 2. பள்ளி மணியடித்ததும் மாணவாகள் ஓடினர். V. பிழை நீக்கி எழுதுக:-[2] 1. நேற்று மளை பெய்தது. 2. கடைக்குச் சென்று வாளைப்பளம் வாங்கி வந்தேன். VI. நிகழ்கால வாக்கியமாக மாற்றுக:-[3] நான் என் நண்பாகளுடன் திரைப்படம் பார்த்தேன். 2. என் பெற்றோர்களுடன் கோயிலுக்குச் செல்வேன். 3. என் தங்கையுடன் விளையாடினேன். VII. பின்வரும் வினாக்களுக்கு விடை தருக:-[3] 1. திருக்குறளில் உள்ள மொத்தப் பாடல்கள் எத்தனை?